
Further Details: 

Sponsored Over
All Children are invited to join the sponsored challenge of sleeping over at Crowton School with their teachers and classmates.  This is a lovely
experience for children to take part in, and will help them to build independence and confidence staying away from home in a safe and familiar
environment.  

FOCS volunteers will be helping out between 7pm and 9pm to entertain the children with fun games, a treasure hunt, a snack, crafts/board
games.  After this the children will settle down in their own classroom for a movie.  The children will sleep in their classrooms (boys on one side,
girls on the other) with teaching staff who will include Miss Porter, Miss Russon and Miss Hill.  

Sleepover Itinerary: 
Children will go home at the end of the school day on Friday as normal to eat their tea and change into Pyjamas
Children return to school in their PJs at 7pm
7pm - Welcome and setup sleeping bags in Classrooms
7.15pm - Group Games and Treasure Hunt 
8pm - Snack (Toast / Crumpet / Bagel) & Hot Chocolate
8.15pm - Crafts and Board Games
9pm - Settle in classrooms for a Movie & popcorn
9.30pm - Movie break for brushing teeth
Go to sleep after the movie (or before) 

Saturday Morning: 
7-7.30am - Breakfast (Breakfast Cereal and Cordial)
7.30 - 8.30am - Outdoor play /games weather permitting
8.30am - Pickup time - children will be ready to come home still in their PJs. 

Items to bring: 
A Sleeping bag or single duvet
A pillow
A mat to make the floor more comfortable (an exercise mat or camping mat or a self inflating camping mat (please don’t bring an air
bed which needs to be inflated as these take up too much space) 
Water bottle
Tooth brush and tooth paste
Teddy / Cuddly toy

Sponsorship:
Sponsorship forms will be sent home soon.  We ask that the children raise a minimum of £10 sponsorship each to ensure costs are covered.  All
children will receive a certificate after the sleepover to share with Family and Friends to show they successfully completed the Whole School
Sleepover Challenge. 

Next Steps: 
If your child would like to attend the sleepover, please complete the permission slip which will be sent out to parents. If you have any questions
about anything to do with the sleepover, please speak to class teachers on school pickup. 


